
From the President

The Editorial Board of the Bulletin has been recently reconstituted. Anupama G C of the Indian
Institute of Astrophysics, Bangalore will be the new Editor, and Saikia D J of the National
Centre for Radio Astrophysics, Pune would be the new Associate Editor. I send my good wishes
to the new Board for their endeavour.

On behalf of the society I express our thanks and appreciation to the outgoing Editor Harish
Bhatt, the outgoing Associate Editor Biman Nath, and other members of the outgoing Board for
managing the Bulletin so well.

A committee chaired by Prof. G Srinivasan of Raman Research Institute, Bangalore has just
completed preparing “A Decadal Vision Document” on Astronomy & Astrophysics. The
Executive Council would do whatever it can for implementation of the recommendations made
in this document. I look forward to hearing from the members their suggestions for implementation
of the recommedations.

The initiatives taken by ISRO in planning ASTROSAT, a multi-wavelength satellite, bring a
promise of new opportunities for space astronomy in India, and I urge the members to seriously
consider making use of this opportunity.
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